Saddle Ridge POA Board Meeting
July 17, 2021

Present : Janet Kolarik, Sally Whelan, Beth Koella, Mary Glarner, Betsy Smith, Larry Clapp and
Joan Jackson.

President Janet Kolarik called the meeting to order at 10:37 AM. The order of business for this
meeting was the election of officers for the SRPOA board.

There was a short discussion to inform new board members of the responsibilities of the Roads
Committee and the Events Committee. Larry Clapp is very interested in the Roads Committee
and Betsy Smith has offered to take the Environmental Committee since she has had much
previous experience with Firewise. Beth Koella has offered to take on the Events Committee.
Judy was not present but the officers agreed that she would be excellent as Architectural
Committee Chair.

Nominated are :

Janet Kolarik - President
Mary Glarner - Vice President
Sally Whelan - Treasurer
Joan Jackson - Secretary

Architectural Committee - Judy Pearson
Communications Committee - Mary Glarner
Environmental Committee - Betsy Smith
Equipment Committee - Keith Kennedy
Events Committee - Beth Koella

Roads Committee - Larry Clapp

Janet Kolarik moved to adjourn the meeting and Sally Whelan moved with a second.
The meeting was adjourned at 10:51 AM.
The next meeting will be on September 14th at 6:00 PM at the home of Janet Kolarik.






